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1.  Gates County Schools will hold school on Saturday, February 3 to make-up time missed 
due to the snow.  This will be a 1:00 PM early release for students.   
 
2.  We will have a Pajama Day on Saturday.  Students who pay $1.00 can wear their pajamas to 
school.  Money collected will go to Gates County Special Olympics. 
 
3.  Teachers are scheduling appointments on February 5, 6 and 7 for report card pick-up.  
Please make every effort to attend your meeting time.  Attendance reports will be included 
with report cards. 
 
4.  The next School Improvement meeting will be on February 5 at 3:30 PM. 
 
5.  “Heroes Overcome” program will be held in the gym at 9:30 AM on February 9. 
 
6.  Shop at Farm Fresh and Pharmacy to help Buckland earn free classroom equipment.  
Through May 31, 2018, each time you shop at Farm Fresh and scan our school’s key tag, 
Buckland will earn points towards free classroom equipment.  If you need a key tag, please 
contact the office and we will send one home with your child.    
 
7.  The 5th grade will perform a Jump Rope show for the school at 9:00 AM in the gym on 
February 14. 
 
8.  The next 1:00 PM Early Release will be held on Wednesday, February 14. 
 
9.  Please make every effort to have your child/children at school on time and ready to learn.  
Attendance is a very important part of the learning process and if our students are not at 
school they can’t learn. 
 
10.  The NC Pre-K Application for the 2018-2019 school year is now available.  The easiest way 
to access the application is to go to the Gates County School’s home page, look under Site 
Shortcuts, and click on Applying for Preschool.  On this page you will find the application 
and other information you need about the preschool program.  Copies of the application will 
soon be available at each school and at various locations throughout the county.  Call Lori 
Ward at 357-4133 if you have any questions. 
 
11.  Buckland needs to hear from you…….we are conducting a survey to improve our school.  
The survey is online.  If you do not have access to the internet, you may complete it at school 
during the report card pick-up days.  The link to the survey is:      
https://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/58479/18567 


